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Tri-State Model Railroaders, Inc.

++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++

 MONTHLY MEETING: Monday, Jan 8th at the Depot or On Line thru  Brave Talk, 7:00 PM
Phil Abernathy will be sending out invitations Sunday for those who want to join online. 

NEXT OPERATING SESSION:  Saturday  Jan 13 th  , 2023     & Wednesday, Jan 17th , 2023  Crew Call at 12:30
 
NEXT PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE: Saturday,  Jan 27rd, 2023         10AM until 6 PM

NEXT YOUTH MEETING:  Jan 13th at 4 pm  and Jan 27th at 4pm   

WORK SESSIONS:   . The Old Elizabeth Round Table has been removed and a new one installed. Still working 
on the electrical side. The new turn out control for Huber (second level) is in the works. The reconfiguration of 
Etowah Service area is under construction.

Birthdays for May;     Greg Altman, Fred Faist

 Piedmont Train Show:   The Piedmont Train Show is Friday  March 9th and Saturday  March 10th.. We have a 
booth and  will have to do a setup on Friday. The object of the sale is to raise funds for the club and at the 
same time clean out the boxcar of stuff we have had for several years. Also, we all have train gear that we 
have been keeping for a rainy day or, “I might need that some day”. This is a great time to go through your 
train gear and clean out those items you don't need and it will help you straighten out your train room and 
help the club too. ( Maybe get on the good side of you wife or significant other also).Please bring the gear to
the depot as soon as possible so that we can look through it, price it and get it ready for the sale. Also 
please try to keep that weekend open so that you can help man the booth. If you have a particular day you 
would like to work, please let me know (jrlong@etcmail.com) so as I set up the work schedule, I can put you
in where you want. This is a great time to help the club and help yourself at the same time!
 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me for meeting information or Phil for Webex info.
Thanks and stay safe.
Ron Long 706-851-0225
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